Town of Holliston Finance Committee
Meeting Minutes
May 6, 2019

The meeting convened at 6:33pm in the Library at Holliston High School, prior to Town
Meeting. In attendance: Chairperson Ken Szajda, Vice Chairperson Michelle Zeamer,
Clerk Ben Sparrell, Sue Nersessian, Vincent Murphy, Dan Alfred and Tim Maxwell.

Mr. Murphy made a motion for reconsideration for benefits budget. Ms. Nersessian
seconded the motion and it passed by a vote of 7-0.

Mr. Alfred made a motion to change the benefits budget from $3,870,207 to $3,945,207.
Ms. Nersessian seconded the motion and it passed by a vote of 7-0.

There was a discussion regarding repairs to Miller/Placentino school parking lots. At the
request of the Finance Committee, the School Committee reached out to the DPW
director, Sean Reese, who indicated the DPW could do the work without incurring the
already approved capital expense.

Ms. Nersessian made a motion to reconsider Article 17, Mr. Murphy seconded it and the
motion passed by a vote of 7-0.

Ms. Nersessian made a motion to remove $25,000 from Article 17 for Placentino and
Miller School parking lots. Mr. Maxwell seconded it and the motion passed by a vote of
7-0.

Mr. Murphy made a motion to support the Blair Square money coming from the
Community Preservation Committee. Ms. Zeamer seconded the motion and it passed
by a vote of 7-0.

There was a brief discussion on personnel by-laws.

Mr. Alfred made a motion to adjourn to Town Meeting. Ms. Nersessian seconded the
motion and it was passed by a vote of 7-0. The meeting was adjourned at 7:16.
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